Miller Grove School Safety and Security Committee
Regular Meeting
October 17, 2023 @ 5:00 p.m.

Meeting Minutes

Members Present:
Present

Brandon Darrow, MGISD School Board President

Ray Sparks, MGISD School Board Vice President

Doug Skinner-Standing in for Andy Endsley- Hopkins County Emergency Services
Linda Rankin, MGISD Superintendent

Jim Bayuk, MGISD Police Chief

Jaime Fox, MGISD Administrator

Emma Hudson, MGISD Staff

Bo Fox, Parent

Bill Alberts, Parent

Absent

Deputy Colt Paterson, Hopkins County Sheriff’'s Office

Others Present

None

I. Call to order at 5:04 by Dr. Linda Rankin
[I. Public Forum No one signed up for public forum

lll. Review Purpose and Responsibilities - Dr. Rankin reviewed the purpose of the committee and the
documents that are encompassed in this responsibility of committee representation.

IV. Presentation of EOP, Annexes, and Appendixes-Dr Rankin covered the 2023-2024 Emergency
Operations Plan and the following annexes and appendices-Severe Weather, Hazardous Material,
and Active Threat. Dr. Rankin sent this in an email prior to the meeting for all participants to review
and note any questions or concerns they may have. There were none.

V. Approve the EOP, Annexes, and Appendixes - to be submitted to TEA as required.

Motion made by Brandon Darrow to accepted the above documents
Motion Seconded by Bill Alberts



All in favor and none opposed
VI. Discuss any safety issues

e Dr Rankin spoke about our bad weather drill we had and where the students went
during this time.

e Ray Sparks spoke about the safety audit we had a few weeks ago. He stated that
we did pretty much flawlessly. No students were spotted at all. The DPS trooper
said one the the best he has been a part of.

e Bo Fox asked if first aid and stop the bleed kits were available during these times.
Dr Rakin said that all rooms have “GO” bags that have all the first aid and stop the
bleed in them. In the event of a safety issue the teacher takes the go bag with
them so that they have all the needed supplies. They also have them in their
rooms at all times if they are needed there.

e Bill Alberts asked if we had AED’s the district. Dr. Rankin and Mrs. Fox spoke
about where they are all located throughout our district.

e Brandon Darrow asked about the playground fence. Dr. Rankin said that in
November they are going to be installing a shadow box fence all around it. There
is currently a chain link fence and the students are all visible when at recess. The
shadow box fence will allow air to get in and some sight but very limited.

VII. Executive session -Not needed
A. School safety

VIII. Open session
A. Action, if any, on school safety

IX. Adjourn at 5:29 pm
Motion made by Ray Sparks
Motion Seconded by Bo Fox
All in favor and none opposed



